
For decades, Oregonians would watch the annual hurricane disasters in the southeast United States and shake their heads at the 
regular rebuilding of structures in high-risk zones. And now, here we are with Senate Bill 405, enabling the same kind of behavior. 
We’ve already had red flag warnings – in April. Senate Bill 405, like House Bill 4119(2020) will be regretted.


